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Dear Parent/Carer,
I am delighted to be able to write to you following yesterday’s GCSE Results Day with confirmation that we achieved our best ever results since opening in 2015. We expanded to welcome in our largest ever cohort of Year 11 students in 2017/8 and we would like to congratulate the students on their achievements- they achieved the highest number of qualifications in academy history. 
I am extremely proud of all of our Year 11 students for their achievements, particularly in a year which has seen a complete overhaul of the GCSE grading system. I thank them all for their commitment, wish them well in their future studies/ careers, and hope that they keep in touch with us to update us on their progress and inspire future Year 11 students. 
For the first time in our history, I am also pleased to confirm that large numbers of Year 10 and Key Stage 3 students have passed a variety of Level 1 qualifications which are now banked and offer them a range of opportunities in the future. Knowing students in these year groups as I do, I am sure that they will use this foundation as a stepping stone to greater things and quickly move on to success in higher level qualifications over the course of 2018/9.
Of course, this is only the beginning of the improvement journey we are on and as a team of staff, we will be relentless in looking to raise standards once more over the coming weeks, months and years. As you will be aware, we have made a number of radical changes in readiness for the start of the Autumn Term 2018 and cannot wait to get started! As always, if you have any questions for me or if I can help and support in any way, please contact me on my direct e-mail of andrew.wakefield@theedgeacademy.co.uk 

Yours faithfully,
Andrew Wakefield

Principal

The Edge Academy, 946 Bristol Road South, Northfield, Birmingham B31 2LQ

Tel: 0121 533 5858  email: info@theedgeacademy.co.uk


